
   
 

THE CHURCH AT STUDY 
December 20, 2014 

                                                Denis Mee-Lee, Superintendent 
    
      9:00    Breakfast and Shared Singing  with Upper Manoa Road                                              
      9:30    Welcome                 -  Denis Mee-Lee 
                 Prayer Time 
                 Health Nugget         -  Jacqueline Chan 
                 Interviews 
    10:00    Bible Study Classes 
     Adult Lesson Study        “Prayer, Healing and Restoration”              Small Groups 
 

SMALL GROUP BIBLE STUDY 
There are several Sabbath School Lesson study groups in the Sanctuary. They are led by: 
    Teruo Funai (left front alcove room)        Alan Kay  (right front alcove room) 
    Denis Mee-Lee (middle, left side)            Wayne Foulston / Steve Asatani (back, right) 
                                                 Young Adults (Library) 
                                         Please feel free to join any group. 
 
TODAY   Everyone is invited to our Vegetarian Potluck Lunch in Kono Hall   
                          (Collegiate/Young Adults Division’s turn to wash dishes)  
 
                4:30-6:00 pm   Vespers/Christmas Concert w/ Michael Harris at JSDA 
                7:00 pm            Annual Trolley Ride; meet at Central SDA Church 
 
SUN       10:30 a.m .  “It Is Written” – Channel 26 
WED         ( No Prayer Meeting this week) 
 
NEXT SABBATH  Worship Speaker:  Mark Ferguson 
 
COMING EVENTS: 

Ø Jan   3 Communion  (Rehearsal Fri eve Jan 2 at 7:00 pm) 
Ø Jan 4-11  Family Promise project at HJSDA;  we are needing extra help this 

                   time with Food preparation  or Overnite Hosts; Please see Curtis 
                   Zane or Cynthia Foulston;  monetary  donations  also appreciated. 
                                            

Prayer Requests for:   Alice Hori  -  she is diagnosed with pancreatic cancer. 
   Malachi & Titus Toomey – are again at their aunt’s home; your prayers much needed 
   
   Pray for Pastor & Mrs. Brownfield as they prepare for moving and selling their house  
             in California before joining us in mid to late January as our new pastor. 
   
Peter Tanaka, would like to thank his church family for their amazing generosity.  He  
     will be going to Peru for missions in January.  While he is away, updates will be posted 
     on board on how the mission trip is going. 
 
Joseph Duarte is going to Mexico with the Summer Evangelism Abroad team and needs 
to raise $600.  Donations (tax deductible) should be addressed to:  Evangelistic Resource 
Center,PO Box 370, Collegedale, TN 37315 (Note for Joseph Duarte) Ph 423-236-2033 
 

 
            Honolulu Japanese Seventh-day Adventist Church 
 

THE CHURCH AT WORSHIP 
                                                    Alan Kay, Presiding Elder  
  
          WE SHARE AS A FAMILY                                
          Call to Worship / Praise Singing                                     Upper Manoa Road                                        
          Welcome & Announcements                                                           Alan Kay                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
          Prelude                                                                                  
    
          WE PREPARE OUR HEARTS 
          Introit 
          Doxology  # 694                               “Praise God, From Whom All Blessings” 
          Invocation                                                                                Michael Harris 
          Opening Hymn   E #125  J - #43                                         “Joy to the World” 
                                                                          
          WE SHARE IN WORSHIP                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
          Presentation of Tithes and Offerings                                     Rod Rittenbach                                                                               
                                           Today’s offering: Church Budget 
           Offertory     
          Children’s Story                                                                        Kati Wolfsen                           
          Morning Prayer                                                                                Alan Kay               
            
            WE LISTEN TO HIS WORD 
          Sermon                   “Songs & Testimony from the Heart”   Michael Harris 
                                                               (Isaiah   9:6-7) 
            (Love Offering will be taken for Michael Harris’ non-profit ministry 
                 “Restoration In The Son International”)                                    
              Closing Hymn     E #115   J  #33                 “O Come, O Come, Immanuel”   
           Benediction                                                                           Michael Harris                                                                                                            
           Postlude      
             Please be seated until dismissed. Feel free to exit or quietly remain in the sanctuary. 
           Organist:  Hugh Winn                                              Pianist:  Rod Rittenbach                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
 
   Year to date  November 2014 Budget:   
                          Income            $93,883 
                          Expenses     - $107,197  
                          Short            -  $13,314 
 
Please remember our Church School Fund in our offerings.  Our budget for the two 
Schools is over $70,000 for the year.  Sabbath Dec. 27 is the last Sabbath to turn in 
your tithes and offerings for 2014.  You can mail it in if it is postmarked by the 31st  
to the  JSDA Church address.  Thank you for your support  in 2014.   
                                                          Aloha,  Church Treasurers. 
Prayer Request cards are in pews and Prayer Request box is at the Sanctuary entrance. 
                                                                                                                                                                              
Head Elder Denis Mee-Lee                                 Ph.  988-4343 (Church)  or  864-3214 (cell) 
NEW  Church Website:   www.honolulujsda.org                                                                                             
Sunset Today: 5:54 p.m.                                     Next Sabbath: 5:58 p.m.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              


